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October 18, 2022 
 
 
 
  
 
  
Mr. James Erdman 
302 Boston Rd 
Sutton, MA  01590       
Jerdman2005@gmail.com        By email 
 
RE: Your FOIA request to the U.S. Department of the Treasury 
       Case Number # 2022-FOIA-00625 
 
Dear Mr. Erdman: 
 

This responds to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request addressed to the Department 
of the Treasury FOIA Office and received by our office September 19, 2022.  Your request asked for 
“any correspondence with Meta, Facebook, Twitter, YouTube, and Google, as well as any other 
social media companies that include mention of Feds4MedFreedom . . . .  Please include Crowd 
Tangle and BOLO in those search requests . . . .” 
  

This request was processed under the provisions of the FOIA, 5 U.S.C. § 552.  Please be 
advised that after a search of our systems we found no records responsive to your request.   

 
If you have any questions concerning this response, please do not hesitate to contact 

Vincent Mulloy of my staff at (202) 927-7899, or at vincent.mulloy@sigpr.gov.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Brian D. Miller 
Special Inspector General for Pandemic Recovery 

 
 
By:           Vincent Mulloy                _ 
             Vincent A. Mulloy 
              Special Counsel 
              U.S. Department of the Treasury  

  Office of the Special Inspector General 
       for Pandemic Recovery 
    Office of General Counsel 
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